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Latest news:
This week:

We have learnt the story of Nobot the Robot 
with no bottom! We learnt about sizes and 
weighing in maths. We have  practised our 

Harvest festival songs, travelled in different 
ways in p.e. and made robot art. We have 

created our Christmas card designs for the 
printers, and we enjoyed removing seeds from 

sunflower heads ☺

Next week: will be Harvest week. We will 
walking to the church on Tuesday morning to 

perform. We will have harvest related stories. 
We shall talk about Halloween. We have the 
Halloween disco to look forward to, before 
having a well-earned half term week off.

Optional home learning:
Make a junk model robot

• Can you make a model of a robot using 
junk/recycled materials?

• Use old boxes, tubes, bottle tops etc. to 
make a robot. Silver foil makes a great, 
shiny surface.

• Add button features.
• Send a photo of your model to show 

everyone on Tapestry!

Literacy + Maths Home Learning
Phonics: h, b, f, l

Brilliant letter tracing website: 
Letter school

(may have a cost, but worth it!)

Caterpillar letters and words – Continue to 
read these at home. Make a game when 

learning: write them on cards, play target 
games, mark make in different materials. 
Remember: we test the children reading 

these in any order.
Reading: Minimum reading 4 times per 

week
Online support

Get Epic reading (free)
Oxford Owl books (free)

www.teachyourmonstertoread.com

Our story this week: 
Nobot the Robot

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1KaIGt
4qxYM

Maths: Measuring and capacity

Dates
• 17.10.23 Harvest Festival service @ St 

Peters Church, Chertsey at 9:45am. Please 
let Mrs. White know if you are able to walk 
with the children to the church (see Harvest 
letter).

• 18th Oct – Fraser Photography Individual 
Photos 

• 18th Oct FOSS Halloween Disco
• 19th Oct - Open Morning (including tour of 

school) for prospective parents – 9:30am 
Friday 20th Oct – Well Done Assembly

• 20th Oct - Children finish at normal time for 
half term (Half Term – Mon 23rd to Fri 27th 
October) 

mrswhite@stepgates.surrey.sch.uk

PLEASE OF THE WEEK
Harvest

On Tuesday 17th Oct, please send your 
child into school in their school uniform, 
not their p.e. kit, so that we are smart 
for our church visit. We will still do p.e.
but will play parachute games that don’t 

require gym kit.
If you are able to walk with us to the church, 
please be at school at 9:10am (or wait inside 

the school after drop-off). Year 6 children will 
be walking with Ladybirds too. We should 

return around 11am..

Thank you 
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